LINCOLN DELLAR

PRESIDENT

KXOA

Wetual-Don Lee for Sacraments

NORTH SACRAMENTO FREEWAY + PHONE WABAsSH 5-2717
SACRAMENTO 15, CALIFORNIA

October <. 1954

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for your letter reporting reception of our station.

I have checked your report with our station log for the date given and
am happy to verify your reception of KXOA,

Wishing you continuous good reception,

Ewald W. Berger
Technical Director



